
 

 

 

We realize our patients and their family members may need additional support throughout this 

uncertain time as we navigate through what the COVID-19 pandemic may bring. Fear of the 

unknown and grief due to loss of normality is weighing heavily on most everyone.  

 

The grief and loss we are all experiencing are compounded for those facing the end of life 

decision making. Patients with life-limiting illnesses and their loved ones experience grief as 

they journey through their disease process and may now experience more complicated grief 

due to the uncertainty of our times right now.  

 

Hospice provides spiritual and psychosocial support in addition to medical care, and our 

services are essential for patients and their families, now more than ever. Hospice exists to 

improve patients and their loved one's quality of life by helping them process their journey and 

provide the support needed in all aspects of their care.  

 

Please keep in mind that our Grief and Bereavement services are available to all in our 

community, whether Hospice has touched them or not.  

 

Bonner General Health’s Community Hospice is here to support all of your patient’s end of life 

needs. 

 

Thank you for allowing us to partner with you to meet your patients’ care needs right at home.  

 
Tami L Feyen, Director 

Bonner General Health Community Hospice 

208.265.1179 


